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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act tells DPSST to give training on how to respond to fires caused by certain types of
batteries and electric vehicles. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.4).

Directs the Department of Public Safety Standards and Training to collaborate with the State Fire
Marshal to deliver training to emergency responders on responding to fires resulting from lithium-ion
batteries and electric vehicles. Provides that the department shall serve as the lead agency in
delivering training.
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